312, Lake Town, Black-A
Kolkata - 700 89 | Mabile : 75959 27970
E-mail : nirmalagroup4u@gmail.com

Shree Ram Infra Nirman Pvt. Ltd.

To

The Authority
WBRERA
West Bengal
Kolkata

DECLARATION OF NOT REQUIRING FIRE NOC

Sir / Madam,

This for your kind information that there was no mandatory requirement for Fire
Safety, for our project “NIRMALA AASTHA™ at Premises No. 11, Block — D, being
Municipal Holding No. 1149, Bangur Avenue, Kolkata — 700055, Ward No. 29, South Dum
Dum Municipality, District — 24 Parganas North as per the required norms of West Bengal
Fire & Emergency services,

Thanking You

Yours faithfully

Shree Ram Infra Nirman Pui. Ltd.
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